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>Date  

December 10, 2014 

 

>Document ID  

2_ODMICD 

 

> Subject  

Span Date Billing for Outpatient and Professional Services  

 

> Providers Types Impacted 

All providers that bill outpatient or professional services 

 

> Description 

Some providers that submit claims for outpatient and/or professional services bill in span dates (multiple 
dates of service on a single claim).  Claims may not contain a combination of ICD-9 and ICD-10 codes; 
individual claims may only contain one code-set. If ICD-9 and ICD-10 codes are submitted on the same claim, 
the entire claim will be rejected/denied.  
 
The ICD-10 compliance date is October 1, 2015 (10/1/15). The Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) is 
providing the following ICD-10 TIPS to providers that submit outpatient and professional claims with 
from/through dates that span the compliance date of 10/1/15.  
 

Two claims should be submitted: 
1. One claim with ICD-9 codes should be submitted for outpatient and professional services with 

dates of service prior to 10/1/15; and 
2. One claim with ICD-10 codes should be submitted for outpatient and professional services with 

dates of service on or after 10/1/15. 
 

> Managed Care Considerations 

This ICD-10 TIPS applies to both fee-for-service and managed care billing. 

 


